
Valley East Special Olympics Invitational Tournament 

Where:  Bowling is taking place at Chico’s Bowl located at 4441 Chenier St in Hanmer 

Lunch is taking place at   26 Cote Blvd, Hanmer, Le Rendez-vous De Valle Est – 
walking distance to bowling alley.   Large parking lot 

Those bowling in the morning will eat after they bowl. Those bowling in the afternoon 
will eat before they bowl.  

Lunch includes homemade sandwiches, soup, dessert and a drink.   Special medical 
dietary requirements can be accommodated if indicated on your registration form.  

When:  Saturday April 5, 2025 

Morning Shift – registration at 8:00, start to bowl at 8:15    Communities in the morning 
are Azilda, Sudbury East, West Nipissing, and Valley East 

Afternoon Shift -registration at 12:45   start to bowl at 1 o’clock   Communities in the 
afternoon are Almaguin, North Bay and Valley East. 

Cost:  $18 for bowling/registration     $10 for lunch     

Entries:   Attached in this email invite is an excel spreadsheet.   Please save the 
spreadsheet using your community name on your computer and ensure all the 
information in each column is filled out.   

 Please ensure you indicate in the Ramp Needed column a Yes for anyone needing a 
ramp.    Athlete OSO numbers are required for each athlete.   

The completed, saved, excel spread sheet, for your community needs to be sent back 
to the following email addresses: catherinejmilner@gmail.com and 
copy :   cpoitras1949@hotmail.com and cherylatkinson1954@yahoo.com 

Strict Entry Deadline:    by end of day March 15th.   

Please note that no additions to your entries can be accepted after that date.  The host 
would greatly appreciate receiving any deletions required to your entries by March 31. 

Averages:   there is no need to provide proof of averages for this year’s invitational 
tournament or have a minimum number of games to attend.   Averages can be the 
athletes average as of the date you are sending in your entries.   Please do not include 
decimal places in your averages and please don’t round up.    (A reminder proof of 
averages will be required for next year’s Provincial qualifying tournament.   Athletes 
must compete in an event this year, to be eligible to qualify for Provincials from next 
year’s tournament.  There will also be the minimum 25 games required)  

Attached in this email invitation is also a spreadsheet where you need to indicate the 
information regarding the number of athletes, coaches and volunteers attending from 
your community.  You just need to save it on your computer and then complete the 
information section and send it back.  You need to include the numbers for those 
bowling and those having lunch.    There is an area to include any Special Dietary 
Requirements. 

Payments are to be made payable to Valley East Special Olympics. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there.  May the Strikes Be With Us. 

Any questions please contact catherinejmilner@gmail.com and 
copy :   cpoitras1949@hotmail.com and cherylatkinson1954@yahoo.com 


